
Easter  

Lots of end of term activities have been keeping us busy this week, making chocolate Easter nests, 
decorating jars to make chick and rabbit vases. 6th form have also decorated boiled eggs as a 
traditional Eastern European celebration. With all these activities I am not sure how we have 
managed to fit in any work but there have been assessments all week in core subjects for year 10 
and our Science A level students have completed assessments too. Also Mia and Henry have 
completed an exam for their Painting and Decorating course at College, passing with flying colours.  

After such a busy week students deserve a well earned break and we wish you all a Happy Easter.  

 


